












































From: waclearyjr [waclearyjr@earthlink.net] 

Sent: Friday, December 03, 2010 3:40 PM 

To: RA.DCWashing2.RD-NEPA 

Subject:proposed bio=refinery,Vero Beach  FL 

 

sIRS    

Your info ad & notification has been printed in the Press Journal ,our local  

newspaper.  The precise location of the proposed ethanol plant was not clearly  

stated as far as I could make out. 

     My wife & I  have a double edged comment for this project based on the  

actual air cleanliness we actually enjoy in Vero Beach.  In the 20+ years we  

have lived here  the AIR  Quality has virtually never varied from the GOOD  

level  and the only pollution comment in the paper is OZONE;  even though it  

might be leaves, or other plant contaminents. 

     We have no direct refusal of the Ethanol, and we would be pleased to be  

FREE from foriegn oil, and we are tired of having the price continue up;BUT 

WE CANNOT ACCEPT EVEN ONE HOUR OF SMELLS FROM ANY DIRECTION  OR YOUR PLANT  

WILL HAVE TO BE DISMANTLED  THE VERY NEXT DAY. 

                              Sincerely   Wm & Mary CLEARY 

                                          2821 Carissa Drive 

                                          Vero Beach, FL  32960 




